If your repeat prescription is due during Christmas week please order by 10 December – preferably online or via the NHS app – to ensure it’s ready before 24 December.
OR
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you’re due a repeat prescription in Christmas week, order up to 14 days in advance – preferably online or via the NHS App – to ensure it’s ready before 24 December.
